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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 8:34 AM
To: 'Frankie Watkins'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Increase

Good morning Mr. Watkins, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Frankie Watkins [mailto:paradise18@cox.net]  
Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2017 2:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Increase 
 
Hello, 
We are 67 and 70 years old.  We are not receiving any increases in our income and we are retired.  I would suggest Gulf 
Power find ways to reduce their expenses or frivolous gifts or contributions before asking for increases.  When that is 
completed and evidence shown that you don’t have any to cut back, then come back to the customer with that 
explanation and we may have more sympathy for your cause.  We feel the customer should come first and foremost.  
 
We are pleased with your service and appreciate your quick aid.  We saw that very evident on the power lines down on 
hwy 98 on Friday, the 13th. 
 
Thank you, 
Frankie Watkins 
126 South Shore Dr #1 
Miramar Beach, Fl 32550 
850.837.0246 
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